
NEWFOUNDLAND~ 

POWER 
A FORT IS COMPANY 

December 23, 20 14 

Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
Hydro Place, 500 Columbus Drive 
P.O. Box 12400 
St. John's, NL AlB 4K7 

Attention: Ms. Tracey Pennell 
Legal Counsel 

Dear Ms. Pennell : 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 

55 Kenmount Road 
P.O. Box 8910 
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6 
Business: (709) 737-5600 
Facsimile: {709) 737-2974 
www.newfoundlandpower.com 

Rc: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on 
the Island Interconnected System -Responses to Requests for Information 

In your letter of December 1 i 11 to the Public Utilities Board on this matter you indicated that 
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro ("Hydro") is working on the remaining responses to 
Newfoundland Power RFis which were filed on September 19th, 2014. You letter did not, however, 
indicate when Hydro expected to provide responses to the outstanding September 191

h RFis. 

It would be most helpful to Newfoundland Power if Hydro could indicate when it will file 
responses to the outstanding RFis. 

We look forward to your early reply. 

Best wishes for the holiday season. 

Enclosures 

c. Geoffrey Young 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

Paul Coxworthy 
Stewart McKelvey 

Danny Dumaresque 

Thomas Johnson 
O'Dea Earle Law Offices 

Roberta Frampton Benefiel 
Grand Riverkeeper Labrador Inc. 

Telephone: (709) 737-5859 Email: palteen@newfoundlandpower. com Fax: (709) 737-2974 


